NOTICE for Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for
Engineering & Grant Administration Services

Cameron County Drainage District No. 5 is soliciting
sealed Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for engineering
and grant administration services. These services are being
solicited to assist the District in its application and project
implementation of a contract, if awarded, from the FIF,
FMA, BRIC, and/or HMGP grant programs. The District is
considering applying for such funding to support activities
in the District’s jurisdiction.

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) proposal can be found
at www.ccdd>b.org, by calling 956-423-6411 or by dropping
by the Drainage District office located at 221 E. Van Buren
Avenue, Suite 4, Harlingen, Texas 78550

The deadline for submission of proposals is 3:00 P.M.
on Thursday, December 5, 2024.

CCDD5 reserves the right to negotiate with any and all
persons or firms submitting proposals.

CCDD5 is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer.
Section 3 Residents, Minority Business Enterprises, Small
Business Enterprises, Women Business Enterprises,
and Labor Surplus Area firms are encouraged to submit
proposals.




